Fair Lanes is happy to welcome the newest
member of its bowling family, Fair Lanes
Belair. Operating in Bowie, Md. It will
serve all bowlers in that area by providng
the most modern facilities and services
available. Our newest center opened June
7th with ceremonies attended by many of
the outstanding names in bowling. The
accompanying photos reflect many of
our friends who helped us celebrate the
opening.




